## Ocean Palms Elementary PTO Meeting Minutes March 11, 2019

## President's Report -

- Chris Chaney will be President next year. Stacy Mayer will be Vice President
- Class parties district rule that there can only be two parties per year that invite parents.
- We will be fundraising next year for new playground equipment
- Please check your mailboxes if you have one in the front office.
- Chris and Kelly are working on the calendar for next year. If you have any suggestions, please email Kelly & Chris.
- SAC survey is still open. Please make sure you complete one.
- Proctors are still needed for FSA. Please sign up on signup genius. Links can be found on the PTO Facebook page.
- Welcome new Kindergarten Family night tentative May 16th
- Campus cleanup is cancelled. There is no need.

Groovin - We have raised more than \$30,000. Final numbers will be available later this week.

Spring Family Night - Chic fil A and Tikiz Ice will be there. You must order food before the event. Silly string and confetti eggs can be pre-purchased or purchased at the event. There will be games, inflatables, candy walk, balloon man.

Spring book fair - April 1-5. Will be open on March 28<sup>th</sup> for Spring Family night. Sign up genius will be coming out soon.

Teacher Appreciation (week of May 6<sup>th</sup>) - Planning meeting will be on March 27<sup>th</sup> @ 6:30 at coastal wine market - Plans for the week include 2 lunches, a breakfast, basket raffles and gift cards. Please speak with Stacy Mayer if you can donate a basket.

Mrs. Cantwell has requested \$360 for medals to give to the fifth graders as they graduate. Approved by PTO

Board Positions still open for next year: Art to remember and Groovin need co-chairs to work with chairs that will be leaving, Staff Appreciation and  $5^{th}$  Grade Celebration

Science lab needs volunteers please contact Lucy Miller or Allison Aragon

Mrs. Cantwell had a conflict and was unable to attend.

Next meeting April 8th.